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Giving to the Department of Physics

All gifts, in all forms, are invaluable to the Department of Physics.You

may choose to make an unrestricted gift to the Department Head’s

fund, or you may designate your gift for a particular purpose.

“I think of physical science as an intellec-

tual structure, much like a brick wall,”

says Bill Layson PhD ’63.“Each of the

bricks placed earlier supports those which are placed later.”

Recently retired as Senior Vice President of Science Applications Interna-

tional Corporation, a Fortune 500 company, Bill feels the best way he can

contribute to that structure is through “a surrogate—a young physicist who

must have some resources in order to make his contribution to the structure.”

“MIT taught me the experimental process for problem solving. It works in

business and it works in physics. I would encourage all young physicists to

keep their focus on physics for as long as possible.The deeper you dig the

more rewarding it will be, for few things can be more satisfying than

research.”

Bill Layson has endowed a Presidential Fellowship in physics—a stipend

and tuition grant that enables a young physicist to contribute to the structure

without restriction as to research area.“I take great pleasure in the thought

that this young physicist’s research might make the structure more

complete,” says Layson.

Sami Amasha is the first
Layson Fellow

Bill Layson learns the art of shucking coconuts on the road to Hué, Vietnam,
during an October 2001 MIT alumni tour.
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Generous donors

like Neil and Jane

Pappalardo make

possible the distinguished Pappalardo Fellowships in Physics postdoctoral

program, which identifies, recruits and supports the most talented and prom-

ising young physicists at an early stage in their careers. The Program, now in

its third year, appoints three new Fellows per academic year for a three-year

term. For more information, please visit the Department’s web site at

web.mit.edu/physics.

The Pappalardo’s generosity extends to many other areas of the Institute,

including contributions to the undergraduate scholarship fund and their

generous gift to the Magellan 11 Telescope project.

All gifts, in all forms, are invaluable 

to the Department of Physics.

For more details on naming opportunities and ways to give,

please contact:

Ms. Elizabeth Chadis

Development Officer

MIT Department of Physics

Tel 617.452.2807

Email echadis@mit.edu

C O N T R I B U T I N G  T O  T H E  F U T U R E  O F  T H E  D E P A R T M E N T
O F  P H Y S I C S :  A .  N E I L  ( E E  ’ 6 4 )  A N D  J A N E  P A P P A L A R D O  )
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A. Neil and Jane Pappalardo with some of the Pappalardo Fellows and their families, September 2001.
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